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Dear Mr Hayes 
 

Proposed changes to the Fetal Medicine Unit (FMU) Sonographer 
reporting structure 
 
The Division of Women Youth and Children – Fetal Medicine Unit has recently 
undertaken a successful recruitment process for the engagement of two 
sonographers at the MI 5 level. The establishment of these positions follows the 
recommendations of an independent review undertaken in October 2022.  
 
The implementation of these positions provides the opportunity for the unit to 
review the reporting structure for the FMU sonography team. This consultation 
paper outlines the proposed structure.  
 
Attached is the consultation paper along with the position description for the 
Sonography MI 5 role. We would welcome the revie2w and feedback from the 
Community and Public Sector on this proposal.  
 
Staff have been invited to provide feedback on the proposal. Consultation period for 
the proposed FMU Sonographer reporting structure will be 14 days commencing 
from Monday 26 June 2023 and will run until COB Monday 10 July 2023.  
 
Please provide any feedback to CHS.WYCExecutiveoffice@act.gov.au 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Suzanne Pilkington 
Ag Executive Director 
Women Youth and Children  
Canberra Health Services.  
 
26 June 2023 
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